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s ' uNa$ge::a, };Mr. N. D. Lewis. Chairman
rixEnergy Facility Site Evaluation Council c)Mail Stop FY-11 g

Olympia, Washington 98504 4

Subject: Puget Sound Power & Licht Company
Skagit/Hanford Nuclear Project, Units 1 and 2
NRC Docket Nos. 50-522 and 50-523
EFSEC Docket No. 81-1

Dear Mr. Lewis:

On January 7,1982, a meeting was held with the NRC in Bethesda to discuss the
licensing schedule for the Skagit/Hanford Nuclear Project. We appreciate the
participation in that meeting of Bill Fitch and Steve Fusco.

The enclosed letter to Mr. Dentor' includes the agreed to schedule and particular points
from the meeting which we believe are significant in achieving the schedule.

We appreciate the Council's efforts in achieving this schedule.

Very'fbly yours,

yv(n/a; /Vbcla c -c y

R. V. Myers ff
Vice President /
Generation Resources

Encl.
ec: CH. R. Denton, NRC

M. W. Mallory, NRC
E. Adensam, NRC
J. A. Norris, NRC
W. H. Regan, NRC
W. Fitch, EFSEC
S. Fusco, URS
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